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Term 3 - Thursday 30th July 2020 

Dear Parents, Families and Friends, 
When I sat down at home to write this week’s          

newsletter, I wanted to think about something other than our current           
climate. I’m not too sure about you but everytime I turn on the radio              
or the TV, there seems to be a COVID update. Whilst all of this              
information is extremely important and ignoring it won’t make it go           
away, I just wanted to focus on something completely unrelated, just           
for a moment or two.  
 
This Sunday is National Tree Day. This event was started in 1996 and             
is an opportunity for us to get our hands dirty and give a little back to                
the earth. Usually, on this day, thousands of people volunteer their           
time to care for the environment and, although we cannot gather           
together this year, I would encourage all families to take on this            
challenge with their own families. Believe it or not, it was earlier this             
year when we witnessed the devastating bushfires in NSW. So much           
of our beautiful wilderness was sacrificed. Take some time this          
weekend to plant a plant or two or tend your own veggie garden. It is               
the responsibility of all of us to work for the wellbeing of God’s             
wonderful creation. What we do now is handed down to generations           
to come.  
Take care, 
Marg 

July 

Fri 31st  Virtual Dance Off with Hostel 
residents.  

August 

Mon 3rd 3 Way Chats 

Mon 24th  School Advisory Board 
Meeting - 7pm 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
 

Friday 11th September 
 

(Staff  ​WILL​ be attending a virtual  PD 
session on the analysis of writing in 
relation to the teaching of Spelling) 
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RE News & Prayer for the Week with Mrs Brohm 
 
Today, let us make a covenant with this land.  

As new fruit can be grafted onto the branch of a mature tree, 
May we wish to be grafted onto the ancient heritage, so that its 

life may flow through us.  
 

We commit ourselves to this land we live in and to all who 
belong to it.  

We will care for it with gentleness and patience, strength and 
compassion,  

Rather than merely as something to be bought or sold.  
 

We thank God - the Creator, Spirit, for all the earth provides.  
- water, food and all the riches above and below the ground.  

As we enter more deeply into the Spirit of the land,  
may we see it as a sacrament and icon of our Creator Spirit.  

 
Amen 

 
 
COVID Updates 
A big thank you to everyone for doing their part in the current circumstances.              
Whilst there was a bit of alarm over the weekend, we have had no indication               
of anyone in our school community being affected by this virus. We are             
continuing our processes to reduce the chance of transmission. These include           
using own resources, constant hand sanitising, bringing own drink bottles,          
midday cleaning of ‘high touch’ areas, full cleans of all areas every night,             
limited use of sports equipment, etc. I thank families for making responsible            
choices regarding keeping their children at home if they are feeling unwell and             
I encourage everyone to continue to communicate with me in regards to their             
family’s wellbeing.  
At present, it is not compulsory to wear a mask in our local area, however, it is                 
up to individuals to make this decision and I will be supportive of any decision               
that you may make. Rest assured, I will always keep you all updated with any               
new developments.  
 
 
 

2 
 



 
St. Mary’s Primary School is committed to the safety and welfare of all children, within a secure environment.  

All children have a right to be treated with respect and to be protected from abuse and harm 

 
 
3 Way Chats - Monday 3rd August 
These will be quite different this year, with all chats being done via Google Meets, a                
platform that we all know how to use, thanks to Remote Learning. Confirmation of              
times and other relevant information were sent out yesterday to those who require             
these meetings.  
 
Enrolments for 2021 
With very limited opportunities for visitors to our school, including the kindergarten students, our best               
resource for promoting our school and sharing our learning with the wider community, is through social                
media. This term, I will be working with our Grade 6 student leaders to create some promotional material                  
that we can put on our Facebook pages or in our local community. I know that they will have some                    
creative and ‘tech savvy’ ideas to share.  
 

Sport Days Reminders 
P - 2:  Tuesdays and Thursdays 
3 - 6:  Mondays and Thursdays 
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Tips for parents to help your child’s attendance at school.  

 
Talk to your child about how important their education is and how it 

will help them with their future ambitions. If they see that you value 

their education they too will see the value. 

·  

Always speak positively about teachers, school and education. 

  

Don’t give your child the choice of going to school, there is no choice,              

it is a legal requirement.  

  
Set a good example yourself, show your children how you keep to your own commitments. 

  
Make a technology cut off time at night, where technology is handed over to you at a nominated time each night                     

and keep technology out of their bedrooms. 

  
Make sure your children are getting enough sleep and waking in the morning with enough time to get dressed, 

have breakfast and brush their teeth.  Rushed routines in the morning really won't help you or your child. 

  
Get your child to pack their school bag and have their school uniform ready the night before. 

  
Encourage them to take up hobbies that they enjoy such as different sports and clubs. This will help them 

develop positive relationships outside of school. 

  
Encourage your child to walk to school with a friend.  

 

Keep track of your child’s absences from school, and always call the Office to notify us of your child’s absence. 
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